
I wanted to share my thoughts regarding Cupcake opening on Grand Avenue. Cupcake is 

a great example of a locally owned, independent business that is trying to grow and yet 

running into roadblock, after roadblock. If it's this difficult to open a business - it's no 

wonder the unemployment rate is so high.  

Please let Cupcake open on Grand - they are a great business with caring staff and would 

be great for the customers as they have delicious food and yummy cupcakes. 

In addition, their main store has to deal with the Light Rail construction - how much can 

we ask one business to take on in terms of roadblocks?  

I hope that common sense and good will will prevail tonight at your meeting. Open 

Cupcake. Eat Cupcakes. Be happy. 
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